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1 July 2019 

 

 

Peak Season Surcharge - Asia to the Pacific Islands 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

A Peak Season Surcharge will be introduced on the 1 August 2019 on our service from 

Asia to the Pacific Islands. 

 

This Peak Season Surcharge will apply on all cargo shipped on our transhipment 

service. The surcharge will be levied on all cargo from North Asia, South East Asia, 

South Asia and the Middle East ports destined to all Pacific Ports that Pacific Forum 

Line serve. 

 

The peak season surcharge will be charged at the below rates and the surcharge will 

apply until further notice. 

 

Per 20ft Container (TEU) US$150.00 

Per 40ft Container (FEU) US$300.00 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Pacific Forum Line  


